
12/30/2015 

 

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
Attn: Peter Hays 
1313 Sherman Street 
Room 215 
Denver, CO  80203 
 

RE: Request for Extension of Loloff Construction, Inc., Loloff Pit, File No. M-1985-112, Amendment 
Application (AM-01). 
 

Dear Mr. Hays: 
 

I am writing to formally request an extension from the December 31, 2015 review date for the Loloff Pit 

Mine Permit Amendment 1 (AM-01).  I would respectfully request the extension be until February 28, 

2015 so that all of the comments from your adequacy review can be addressed and requested 

notification for the public can be reviewed by your and deemed satisfactory. 

Thanks in advance for your assistance, and feel free to contact me at 970-217-9965 or email me with 

comments or concerns. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

John S. Vázquez, P.E. 

 


